
All in one place: Congress Centre best location for Remanexpo & Remanexpo 
Academy 

 

Dear xxx, 

Thank you for registering for Remanexpo at Ambiente 2025. We are delighted that you will be joining 
us next year to present your products to an international trade audience. 
 
For 2025, we have planned to utilize the entire Congress Centre of Messe Frankfurt as the suitable 
location for Remanexpo. The advantage for you and your buyers: You will once again find everything 
concentrated in one place - the three exhibition areas for Reuse, Distribution and Print Plus as well as 
the Remanexpo Academy lecture programme. 
 
Easily accessible, the Congress Centre is ideal for your business, with its prominent, exclusive 
location and direct access via the Ludwig-Erhard-Anlage city entrance. It also offers state-of-the-art 
congress and catering facilities and is directly connected to the adjacent exhibition halls. 
 
As the leading international trade fair for the consumer goods industry (B2C) and commercial 
furnishings and fittings for all areas of life (B2B) Dining, Living, Giving and Working, Ambiente 
continues to offer you the best business opportunities to reach relevant buyer groups in the heart of 
Europe. 
 
Together with the trade fairs Creativeworld and Christmasworld, which take place at the same time, 
the topic of sustainability will be a top priority in Frankfurt with an extensive event programme that is 
constantly being expanded, as the demand for sustainable solutions is growing. 
 
As a platform for remanufactured printer components, Remanexpo is therefore ideally located in 
Frankfurt. 
 
You will receive your individual placement proposal in the Congress Centre from us in July 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Dagmar Handwerker (phone +49 69 
75 75-68 29). 
 
Best regards 

Yvonne Engelmann, Dagmar Handwerker 

Dagmar Handwerker, Sales Manager, Consumer Goods Fairs Ambiente 

Messe Frankfurt Exhibition GmbH, Ludwig-Erhard-Anlage 1, 60327 Frankfurt am Main 
Tel +49 69 7575-6829 
dagmar.handwerker@messefrankfurt.com 
www.messefrankfurt.com 
  
Geschäftsführung: Wolfgang Marzin (Vorsitzender), Detlef Braun, Uwe Behm 
Amtsgericht Frankfurt am Main, HRB 58331 
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